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Press Release

Date: August 08, 2017
Subject: Liquor Control Compliance Checks

On 08/04/2017 the Guilford Police Department and the Connecticut State Department of Consumer
Protection - Division of Liquor Control, in cooperation with Guilford D.A.Y. (Developmental Assets for Youth),
conducted alcohol compliance checks within the Town of Guilford. The purpose of this cooperative initiative
is to ensure compliance with liquor control laws as well as preventing underage alcohol use by Guilford youth
and over-serving of patrons.

The following establishments were visited and all were in compliance with the liquor control laws:

Augur's Irish Pub - 29 Water Street

Ayuthai Restaurant - 2279 Boston Post Road
The Country Tavern - 704 Long Hill Road
Guilford Mooring - 505 Whitfield Street

Mr. J Asian Bistro - 100 Village Walk

Sheppard's Tavern - 5 Water Street

Edward A Norton VFW Post 7666 - 104 Mill Road

The Guilford Police Department and Guilford D.A.Y. are grateful to these establishments for their compliance
and for their cooperation during these on-site inspections. The Guilford D.A.Y. also extends gratitude for
these establishments valuing Guilford youth and protecting these youth's health and safety by not selling
alcohol to minors.



